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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 4:38 PM
To: 'Peter Sims'
Subject: FW: Drilling Permit Application at 2301 E. 12th Street, Oakland

Peter, 
I just picked up your voice mail.  Thanks for the update.  I’ll look forward to the data; it may help move the site 
forward a bit. 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 4:19 PM 
To: 'Peter Sims' 
Subject: RE: Drilling Permit Application at 2301 E. 12th Street, Oakland 
 
Thanks.  The results are likely to be of use for the environmental case, particularly where they are proposed, 
and I’d like to obtain a copy of the data since it is an open case. 
 
Can you forward the data when available?  Should I request this of Mr. Claus? 
 
Since Ninyo & Moore is not working for the RP at the site, and this request would be an extra, I think I would 
simply request a “data dump” (cover sheet / brief letter to document reason transmitted, analytical report, 
tabulated data [presuming it will already be tabulated], and bore logs [presuming they will be generated for 
your project]) in order to keep the extra work limited, but useful. 
Let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
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http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Peter Sims [mailto:psims@ninyoandmoore.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 4:04 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Drilling Permit Application at 2301 E. 12th Street, Oakland 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
Yes, this is for City of Oakland. Specifically the city is planning to work on the sewer lines. The borings will be advanced in 
the sidewalk and street only. I’m working with Benjamin Claus at City of Oakland. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Peter D. Sims, LEED AP 
Project Environmental Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California 94612 
(510) 343-3000 x15216 (Office) 
(510) 327-9335 (Cell Phone) 
(510) 343-3001 (Fax) 
psims@ninyoandmoore.com 
  

San Jose office 
2149 O'Toole Avenue, Suite 30 
San Jose, CA  95131 
(408) 435-9000 
(408) 435-9006 (Fax) 

 
Experience  ·  Quality  ·  Commitment 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 4:01 PM 
To: Peter Sims 
Subject: Drilling Permit Application at 2301 E. 12th Street, Oakland 
 
Peter, 
I got word that you / Ninyo & Moore have applied for the installation of soil bores at this address.  I wanted to 
find out what it is about since the environmental site is stagnant.  Is it City of Oakland work? 
Let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


